
State Dept. Approves Possible
Sale of JASSM-ER Missiles to
Australia 

Maj. Jacob Rohrbach, a pilot assigned to the 40th Flight Test
Squadron at Eglin Air Force Base, Florida, releases the first
Joint Air-to-Surface Standoff Missile – Extended Range from an
F-16 over the Gulf of Mexico on Sept. 19, 2018. U.S. AIR FORCE
/ Master Sgt. Michael Jackson
WASHINGTON — The State Department has approved a possible
Foreign Military Sale to the government of Australia of Joint
Air-to-Surface Standoff Missiles – Extended Range (JASSM ER)
and related equipment for an estimated cost of $235 million,
the Defense Security Cooperation Agency said July 21.  

Australia has requested 80 JASSM ERs (AGM-158B with telemetry
kits and/or AGM-158B-2 configurations).   

“Also included are missile containers and support equipment;
JASSM training missiles; weapon system support; spare parts,
consumables,  accessories,  and  repair/return  support;
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integration  and  test  support  and  equipment;  personnel
training;  software  delivery  and  support;  classified  and
unclassified  publications  and  technical  documentation;
transportation;  U.S.  government  and  contractor  engineering,
technical and logistics support services, studies and surveys;
and other related elements of logistical and program support,”
the release said.   

“The proposed sale will improve Australia’s capability to meet
current and future threats by providing advanced, long-range
strike systems for employment from Royal Australian Air Force
air platforms including, but not limited to, the F/A-18F Super
Hornet and F-35A Lightning II,” the announcement said.   

The principal contractor will be Lockheed Martin, Orlando,
Florida. 


